
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  [mailto: ]  
Sent: 14 May 2018 11:59 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I wish to strongly oppose the decision to move the road know as Princes Parade. 
The development planned by the local council is totally unsuitable on the proposed 
site, but in the event that it did go ahead there is no necessity at all to move the road. 
The pollution levels would be unacceptable, with two main roads either side of the 
canal. 
 
Roslyn Lloyd 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




